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Anabella Mayorga

From: Rose Mallow Gardens <rosemallowgardens@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2025 3:28 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Cc: KathleenAFogarty@gmail.com
Subject: Support for HB-5724

I support House Bill No. 5724 which prohibits state and municipal officials or body from entering into and 
renewing any agreements that will be used to detain individuals for federal civil immigration violations. I do not 
want my taxes to go toward the inhumane detention of human beings. If you have an ounce of decency you will 
reject the idea of profiting from locking up human beings and reject the idea of allowing private companies to 
operate unethical businesses of detention in Rhode Island. Please support House Bill No. 5724! 
 
Ilana Rose 
South Kingstown, RI 02879 


